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Thursday 4th July 2024 
 

Cedar Park trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We will be visiting Cedar Park - Nature Centre on Tuesday 16th July 2024 for our end of term 
celebration. Cedar Park is a small zoo with a big heart and the children will experience, a wide 
range of activities including story time and bug hunt. The children will also complete a fact 
file and will experience some close encounters with the animals. This will be a fun and exciting 
opportunity for all the children and should not be missed. 
 
Details: 
 
Date  Wednesday 17th July 2024 
 
Time  9:00- 1:30pm 
 
Place Cedars Nature Centre – EN8 8RU.  
 
Travel: The School Minibus.  
 
Cost: Free – please consent on Arbor under ‘trips. 
 
Lunch: Children will be provided with a school packed lunch.  

However, if your child has specific dietary requirements, please  
send them with these food items to ensure they are well fed. 

 
Children will also need to bring a bottle of water which is labelled with their name.  

 

School uniform must be worn. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Rosanna Ojosipe 
Deputy Headteacher  
Inclusion Lead & SENCo 
 


